
  5th Grade News    

April 4, 2025    From Ms. Julie      

 

 

Spelling Words!! 

paragraph      source     explain         

opinion          habit         argue​ ​
discuss​ recall         write​ ​
right            lightning​ tonight  

delight​ slight​ ​ height 

knight​​ flight​​ science 

        language​ reading 

 

Yoga Pose of the Week: 
Teacher’s Choice: 
Balancing Table 

 

 

Word of the Week: 

Reliable 

 
Current Class Read Aloud: 
We are listening to the read aloud  
The Lion’s Paw by Robb White.  

 

                               

Important Dates to remember! 

4/8/2025- 5th Grade Conferences 

4/8/25-Report Cards Available in  

                                Family Access 

4/11/25-Lunch on the Lawn, Honor  

                                   Roll Assembly 

4/16/25-Field Day! 

4/23-4/25-Camp Crystal Wed.-Fri. 

4/30/25-Family Focus 8-9am-Safe  

                            & Secure Schools 

5/9/25-EOY Test Science 

5/13/25-EOY Test Math 

5/16/25-EOY Test Language Arts 

                                              (ELA) 

5/23/2025-Summer Camp 

 Registration deadline!!! 

 
End of the Year Testing 

The last days are coming!  Please be 
aware of the EOY dates we are 
given, listed above.  These are the 
end of the year COMPUTER tests.  
They are state testing.  Additionally, 
I am required to give 4 (!) other tests 
for gauging growth over  our 5th 
grade year.  These paper tests are 



 

worth 2 percentage grades in each 
subject. 

 
Math Studies 
We are currently finishing 
calculating volume of a rectangular 
prism, and we will briefly look at 
units of measurement next. 
 
 
Science News 
We have completed our Science Fair 
projects!  We are back to earning 
grades based on classwork.  Thank 
you to all who supported our students 
in this learning adventure.  This was 
modeled to help students learn to use 
Science in the real world. 
 
Camp Crystal 
The deadline for our decision to 
attend camp was today, April 4th.  
Late forms can be turned in, but you 
will have less time to complete all the 
other work needed to actually attend 
camp.  Several students have already 
completed their second packet and 
turned in money for the trip!!  This is a 
highly anticipated trip for the class!  
Get your paperwork in so you may go!  
The second packet is due back by 

April 16th at the latest so plans for 
food and activities can be finalized. 
 
 
Please be sure your child has 
a healthy snack. Students 
find the snacks helpful and 
an important part of their day.  
Make sure your child has a 
great day every day! Send a 
healthy snack🙂 
 
          
 

 


